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From: Ron Miller
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To: SDNRAIDC

Subject: Vegitation Management

The government needs to consider the future of food production in Australia and not to only consider its
own survival. We need to look to the future productivity of the land. Most farmers love their land and want
to pass it on to the next generation in a more productive state than it was in when they took it over. Farmers
have to plan a lot further ahead than the next election. Most city folk would not choose to live in the bush,
life would be too hard for them. Whith this in mind it would be wise to be very carefull not to impose laws
on them that may impact on the future of food production in this country. We have already seen the demise
of the manufacturing sector of the economy with the associated loss of jobs. Do you realy just want
Australia to be a quarry for the benefit of the mining giants, because that is where we are heading.

Regards,

Ron Miller,





